
  

   

 

15 December 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

As the term comes to an end, it is an excellent opportunity to inform you of our expectations  - 
which we have recently communicated to your sons -  for the forthcoming mock examinations in 
January. We do expect every student to commit to sufficient independent revision time over the 
holiday period and we require all Sixth Form students to draw up revision timetables for the holiday 
period.  Students have sent a copy to their mentors and we have also suggested that they share 
their schedules with you as well.  During the period of the mock examinations (Wednesday 4 
January - Tuesday 10 January inclusive) students will be on study leave and normal lessons and 
registration will be suspended. Private study facilities remain available in School. All students 
return to normal lessons on Wednesday 11 January - Year 13 students at 0845, Year 12 students 
at 1040.  

It was good to see so many parents at our recent Year 13 evening. Almost all students making a 
UCAS application this year have submitted their applications. The final UCAS deadline is 15 
January but any late applications need to be received by the Sixth Form Office here by 6 January 
for processing. 

Year 12 reports have been issued to students this week and parents will have an opportunity to 
meet staff at the Parents Evening on Monday 6 February from 5pm - 7.30pm. SWGS will also be 
holding a meeting on this evening and further details about both events will follow in January.  

Finally may I wish you an excellent Christmas. 

Yours sincerely 

 

R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
  


